
 KATWA COLLEGE

NOTICE
09.06.2020

In continuation of the earlier notice issued on 30.04.2020, it is notified for all that 
in compliance with the GO of the Department of Higher Education, Government of 
West Bengal No.12-Pr.-Secy-HED/2020 dated 30.05.2020 the college will remain 
closed till 30.06.2020 in view of the measure notified by the Central and state 
Governments to check the spread of Covid-19 virus.

All hostels of the College will also remain closed for the duration.

However, Office of the Principal including emergency services may remain open 
under strict COVID-19 protocol and extant guidelines issued by the Central and 
state Governments and as per local need to be decided by the undersigned.

All stake holders are requested to follow the college website for further updates in 
this regard.


